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CALL FOR VOLUNTEERS 
 

The Reserve at Pinewood Lakes Homeowners’ Association is governed by a Board of Directors, made up 
of volunteers who own lots in the community. The Bylaws and State Statute govern the Board of 
Directors. Pursuant to the Bylaws, 

“…new Directors shall be elected by written ballot by a simple majority of Members present at 
such meeting…The term of the Directors shall be from one (1) to three (3) years”. 

 
The current slate of Board of Directors and their terms are as follows: 
John Tensen – June 2020 to April 2023 current President, open seat 
Dave McDermott – April 2022 to April 2025 current Vice President 
Jean Henscheid – May 2022 to April 2025 current Director 
Bill Kinard – 2018 or 2019 to April 2023 current Treasurer, open seat 
Donna Wills – 2020 to April 2023  current Secretary, open seat 
Adam Mancini – May 2022 to April 2025 current Director 
 
Members of the association may submit their intent to volunteer by emailing info@nwcommunities.net, 
including a short description of: 

• Reason or reasons why you want to volunteer for the Board 
• How long you have lived in the community 
• Why members should elect you to the Board 
• Your professional and interpersonal skills 

 
 

Please submit your written request to volunteer to Northwest Communities no later than 5pm on April 
18th, 2023 to have your name added to the official meeting ballot. 
 
Note, if you do not submit your written intent to volunteer before the meeting, that is okay. Members 
may volunteer in person at the meeting. 
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